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September 28, 2017

This year’s edition of the yearbook will be offering a space for parents to submit a letter to their graduating child. Parents will be able to submit a short letter of support, maximum 40 words for a cost of $20.00. 

If paying by check please make payable to Nackawic High School. If you are interested in submitting a letter, please fill out the form below and return to Nackawic High School by Friday February 16. 

If you would like this to be a surprise for your child, you can mail the form and money to Attn. Tracy Graham, Nackawic High School, 30 Landegger Drive, NB, E6G 1E9. You can also email your child’s baby photo and write up to Tracy Graham tracy.graham@nbed.nb.ca
Name of graduate: ___________________________

Parent/Guardian name: _____________________________

Letter to Child: 

“NHS is a community of engaged learners,

preparing to meet tomorrow’s challenges”

